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IKEA recalls GOTHEM lamp bases due to the 

risk of electric shock 
 

     
 

GOTHEM floor (H124cm) and table lamp bases (H35cm and H45cm). NB: Not according to scale.  

 

 

IKEA urges customers who have a GOTHEM lamp bases to immediately 

stop using it and to bring it back to any IKEA stores for a full refund. 
 

IKEA is recalling all GOTHEM floor and table lamp bases due to the risk of electric shock, after 

some examples of damaged cables in the lamp bases have been found. Damaged cables can 

lead to the metal body of the lamp base becoming electrically live and thereby being a safety 

hazard.  

 

Even if the lamp is working, IKEA urges all customers that have a GOTHEM lamp base to 

immediately stop using it and to return it to any IKEA stores for a full refund. 

 

The GOTHEM lamp bases have been sold since October 2015.  

The GOTHEM lamps can be returned to any IKEA stores for a full refund. Proof of purchase 

(receipt) is not required. For more information, please proceed to Exchanges & Returns 
counter or contact IKEA Customer Contact Centre at 03-7958 7575.  

IKEA apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Articles No: 40303043 

Model No: G1414 GOTHEM 

Articles No: 80303036 

Model No: B1421 GOTHEM 

Articles No: 50303028 

Model No: B1420 GOTHEM 


